All Providers Invited to Take Provider Training Survey
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Attention All Providers:

In the spirit of continuous improvement of provider training and outreach, the Division of Health Care
Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and the Nevada Medicaid Provider Training team are requesting all
providers to participate in a short Provider Training Survey. The results gathered from this survey will
assist in developing and improving provider training programs, documentation and outreach to effectively
meet the needs of the provider community.

Source: DHCFP Web Announcement 3026

If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Representative directly, or you may outreach to our Provider Services Team
at 1-844-366-2880. You may also email Provider Relations directly at NVSS_ProviderRelations@SilverSummitHealthPlan.com


https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=nPhjxpvvj0G9PUHkbAzgaMDi4YKWu-tNixHmBLZ0GapUNDVFWUozRlhMWkE4SVJYVzU2V0pYSkdYUi4u
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